
From:  "Osborne's Mail"  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 20:15 
Subject:  Green Belt future development 
 
This is 18A Cumnor road, (Osborne's) Lower Wootton, we wish to comment on the proposed alterations to the Green Belt adjacent to this house. 
 
    We strongly object to the proposed alterations to the area of green belt nearby. This loss of countryside, loss of open space,loss of privacy, 
and all the resultant pollution will absolutely change this rural area of Oxford (OX1) irreversibly. Rather like the green areas in the middle of 
Oxford, this OX1 location is just as important - thank you 
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